
Eye Care Camp                 

                       A Report...      

 Date –   February 14th, 2020                Time – 10.00A.M -4.00p.m 
 Venue – CSP Point Village Manesar, Haryana  

 
Eye camp no-46/FY19-20  
 

Oxigen & Sahyog foundation CSR Initiative- To reach out to the community and 

beyond; To make quality healthcare which is affordable and accessible to the 

bottom of Pyramid Oxigen & Sahyog foundation organized a free eye checkup and 

awareness camp for Manesar  Village people at the CSP Point at  Bank Hub ,Gurgaon.  A team of 

eye specialist   and Para-medical staff carried out a comprehensive eye checkup on February 14, 

2020. The main objective of this eye camp was to provide a complete eye checkup to the 

people and to see if there was any hope for their vision improvement. 

Patients Care 

Each participant went through the following levels of checkup: 

Level-1: Registration: The details of the participants were undertaken. 

Level-2: Vision Test: To check the level of visibility of the participant. 

Level-3: Blood Pressure and Diabetes Test: Blood Pressure was the mandatory test for all the 

patients; diabetes was tested only if prescribed by the senior doctor. 

Level-4: Refraction: It involved providing spectacles to the partially blind patients based on their 

vision level. 

Level-5: Complicated cases were referred to the City Hospital. 

Level-6: Patients detected with cataract were asked to deposit their documents at the earliest, 

for free cataract operation. 



Community members actively participated in the Camp and  Csp volunteered their services to 

manage the crowd and assisting the medical team. The camp ended by 4.00 p.m. 

 At this eye camp after 6 hours of hard work, 9 people were recommended for cataract problem 

and 162 people were treated for their poor vision. Some of the participants were prescribed 

medicines by the doctors and some were given available medicines on-the-spot. 58 Spectacles 

and more than 110eye drops were provided free of cost. The day of event was hectic yet 

satisfying 

 CSP & local villagers, Gurgaon, thanked the eye camp team, Para-medical staff and the 

management of Oxigen & Sahyog Foundation for rendering moral and selfless service to the 

Community. 

 Acknowledgement  

A lot of people have contributed a great deal to make this event a grand success. First of all, I 
would like to thank all the people who turned up at the heath camp to have their eyes checked. 
Without them the whole camp would be meaningless. Similarly I would like to express my 
sincere appreciation towards Oxigen & Sahyog foundation management for providing financial 
assistance to organize the camp. I would also like to thank Dr. Manoj Dubey and his team for 

taking some time out from their busy schedule to participate in the camp. Lastly I would like to 
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At the end, all we have to say is that the event was highly successful and the sense joy and 
anticipation on the faces of the patients made us realize what a huge impact our small 
contribution can make.  
The patients were extremely happy and relieved as they finally could have a better view of 
this beautiful world. This has inspired us to organize similar programs on a regular basis 
which can have a direct impact on the lives of the people 
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